
Dear County Council Members: 
 
    I write to you with my concerns about proposed amendment to the OZAH Rules of Procedure.  Public 
participation to the greatest extent possible is crucial to the Council's decisions.  Surely it is our democratic 
right to express opposition to any application.  We believe ALL opposition testimony should be fairly heard 
and thus cutting short time of individuals to present his/her perspective is of deep concern and should not be 
allowed to pass, especially without a public hearing. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Anne James, Board Member Friends of Ten Mile Creek 
Member Friends of Black Hill 

 


